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10th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week we will be having our Harvest assembly in school on Friday 20th October, this 
assembly is for pupils only. Each class and staff will be collecting a different item and we 
would really appreciate some donations for the Harvest.  
 
We will be making some food parcels for local families, who would benefit from them. Each 
class will collect the following: 
 
Preschool- bread 
Nursery- tins 
Reception- tea/coffee/juice 
Year 1- biscuits 
Year 2- crisps 
Year 3- Shower gel/bubble bath 
Year 4- Toothbrushes/toothpaste 
Year 5- Pasta/rice 
Year 6- Pasta/rice sauce. 
 
Please could the items be brought to school by Wednesday 18th October. If you would like 
to receive a food parcel please contact the school office, via phone, email or text message 
ASAP to let them know. The food parcels will be available to collect from school on Friday 
20th October. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
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